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December 10th, 1931.

Mr, Scott,
Principal,
Strathearn High School, 
Prince Arthur Street,HOSTBEAL.

Dear Mr. Scott 1-
Tbe very valuable aid and co-operation 

which the boys in the Strathearn School have been render­
ing Mr. Webster in connection with one of our researches 
projects has been brought to my notice.

May I take this opportunity of thanking 
you for your aid, and the boys of Grade VIII for the sac­
rifice both of time and energy they are making ? fhey are 
making a contribution not merely to the research work of 
McGill University, but to the communal welfare of Montreal.

I would like to assure them of our appre­
ciation, and that they have my continued interest in seeing 
the successful conclusion of this work.

Tours faithfully,

Principal.


